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On 9" March 2022 at 9.30am, Department of vocational studies in multimedia conducted
a workshop on “photography- General rule in photography and aesthetic appearance of
photos”. The class was conducted by Mrs. Seema Suresh, Wildlife Photographer. The
main focus of the workshop was to train the students of Multimedia technically to meet
the standards of the media market and industrial needs. a total of 60 students participated in
the workshop.




